
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter - 18th December 2020 

Wow, what a fun filled last week of term.  We have had a lovely week to finish of an Autumn term 

that has been full of new routines and uncertainties for everybody.  Once again, we would like to 

thank all the pupils and their families for adapting so well and supporting our school. 

 

On Monday some of our Year 5 and 6 pupils completed their level 1/2 in  

Bikeability, well done to you all. 

 

Tuesday, each class had an afternoon full of party games and treats.  Thank you to all the parents 

and carers who donated money to help towards our parties.  Yesterday, pupils and staff came to 

school wearing their favourite festive jumpers to raise money for Save the Children, so far we 

have managed to raise £28.  Thank you to everybody who donated towards this worthwhile cause.  

Lots of children also enjoyed a delicious Christmas lunch, thank you to Mrs Cockle and our lunch 

staff for all their hardwork. 

 

During the week each class watched a brilliant online production of Jack and the Beanstalk and 

had some delicious ice creams supplied by our amazing PTA, thank you.   

 

Best Wishes, 

Ms J.Borley (Executive Headteacher) 

Tel:  01553 828680   Email: office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 

www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Week commencing 4th January ….Week commencing 4th January ….Week commencing 4th January ….   

Monday 

Music  

Tuesday 

Year R & 1 PE 

Friday 

Years 2-6 PE  

 Back to school:  4th January 2021 

 School nurse YrR&6:  3rd February  

 Inset day:  12th February 

 Half-term:  15th to 19th February  

**Dates for your diary** 

(dates are subject to change) 

Menu: Week 2 

After 32 years keeping our  

children (and parents) safe, Mrs 

Hendry is stepping down as our  

lollipop person.  I am sure you all 

join us in saying thank you, we will 

miss seeing you in this role but we 

are glad you are still with us as in 

your Teaching Assistant/MSA role.  It is 

unclear at the moment whether we will 

have a lollipop person in the New Year, we 

will update you.  Please be aware there be 

no lollipop person on duty from Monday 

4th January 2021 until further notice. 

Thank you to our fabulous PTA for gifting a  

selection box to every pupil today. 



 

 

This week’s star is: Clay (Yr2) 

Kindness certificate awarded 

to: Suzzie (Yr3)  

Remember: Certificates are uploaded to Dojo. 

Well done everybody 

AttendanceAttendanceAttendance   

Reception:Reception:Reception:   97.5%97.5%97.5%   

Year 1:  92.5%Year 1:  92.5%Year 1:  92.5%   

Year 2:  100%Year 2:  100%Year 2:  100%   

Year 3:  75%Year 3:  75%Year 3:  75%   

Year 4:  96.33%Year 4:  96.33%Year 4:  96.33%   

Year 5: 92.5%Year 5: 92.5%Year 5: 92.5%   

Year 6:  100%Year 6:  100%Year 6:  100%   

Whole school 92.86%Whole school 92.86%Whole school 92.86%   

Congratulations Congratulations Congratulations    

Years 2 & 6Years 2 & 6Years 2 & 6   

All staff would like to take this  

opportunity to wish you a very happy  

Christmas and a wonderful New Year. 

This week in photos ... 


